
Advocacy and Political Involvement Report  
 
FPC’s did an amazing job with our Senators and Congresswomen  
SPC program is still a focus and moving forward 
Thanks to Laurie GAD (and Team) the Legislative Session went without any major effects.  
Major Investor continues to climb but need to check with Landis to see if he is still going to chair this duty.  
Still in need of Broker Involvement Chair for the Realtor Party  
The travel list for Realtor Party Training needs to be identified so we can maximize our presence  
The Advisory Letter that went out from WAR in regards to the Unauthorized Practice of Law 
Discussion in regards to Sales tax on Services was a topic in DC that needs attention in next year’s session.  
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